Pray for THE CULLERS
MISSIONARIES TO TAIWAN

January, 2024
Dear Pastors and Friends,

Greetings from Taiwan in this new year of 2024 and now as we approach the Chinese
New Year. It is the biggest holiday in Taiwan. This year Chinese New Year falls on
February 10.

It was a very busy end of 2023 for us. Both churches, from our missions’ conference
4 were able to take on a new missionary. The Christmas ministry in the public schools

] went well this year. We had 34 sessions in schools and around 3,500 students and

4 teachers heard the Christmas story and the gospel. Itis such an encouragement when

we play the question and answer game at the end of the program and they are able to

¢ answer the questions correctly about Christ’s birth. Itis hard to believe there are

] people today like the college student we witnessed to. She said, “l never knew
* Christmas was about this!” What a privilege to tell someone about Christ for the first
time.

Several people were saved in December. One person saved in the new church was also
i the first one to be baptized in this church. Another gentleman who came for the
Christmas banquet will be baptized in February. Mountaintop Baptist also had one
baptized recently.

Neil’s family is a blessing to the work here. Jeanette takes the two grandchildren, Logan
and Allie to the park every week. They have helped with meeting both children and

their parents. Some that they have played with have come to church as a result. Neil is
also going to begin Bible studies with one of the parents who is seeking the truth. i
Please pray for him. r

Prayer requests:
1. Jeanette is beginning to contact schools and nursing homes for the Easter outreach

-\ in March.
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2. Pray for the salvation of the visitors who have come recently.

3. Keith recently had surgery to repair damage in the roots of two teeth from a previous motorcycle
accident. He will be having surgery again on another tooth soon.

In closing, let us share a blessing and an encouragement for all of us. One day when we were out, a man
came up and said, “l remember you. Your boys played with my boys in Feng Shan.” That was 30 some
years ago! He said, “l am now a Christian. | wanted to tell you, but didn’t know how to find you.” God’s
Word will not return void as He promised. We may never know all those who have trusted Christ from
our witness until we reach Heaven. Let’s keep sowing the gospel seeds this New Year and trust God for
a bountiful harvest!

God bless you,

Keith and Jeanette Cullers




